
 

MORNING SERVICE 

Song Leader                    

Call to Worship             

Opening Prayer 

Scripture Reading 

Sermon 

Head of Table 

Assist (bread) 

Assist (cup) 

Assist   

Assist 

Assist Upstairs           

Ann/Closing Prayer 

                          

EVENING SERVICE 

Announcements/Prayer 

Song Leader 

Sermon 

Table/Closing Prayer 

 

WEDNESDAY -  June 15 

 

JUNE 12 
M. Brown 

T. Maxwell 

J. Heath 

Joshua Konwent 

T. Maxwell 

J. Oden  

Tyler Bertram 

B. Staggs 

T. Rex 

C. Charpentier 

G. Petty 

G. Milligan 

 

 

C. Bartlett 

Wyatt Brown 

T. Maxwell 

B. Stump 

 

B. Stump 

 

JUNE 19 

Steve Konwent 

T. Maxwell 

B. Staggs 

G. Petty 

T. Maxwell 

J. Karkosky 

Tom Bertram 

T. Nighswonger 

M. Farley 

J. Ravet 

Warren Brown 

J. Charpentier 

 

 

B. Zakem 

C. Bartlett 

T. Maxwell 

C. Charpentier 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Assignments  

 

402 5th Street SW 

Puyallup, WA 98371   

 (253) 845-6312 

office@puyallupcofc.org 

www.puyallupcofc.org 
   

Sunday Bible Classes: 10 am  Sunday Worship: 11 am & 5 pm 
Wednesday Bible Study: 6:30 pm 

Class Topics 
 

Sunday Morning Adult 

 Bible Classes:  

Auditorium - “The Book of 

Acts” taught by Tommy 

Maxwell 

  Downstairs SIBI Classroom 

“Christian Fundamentals” 

taught by Gene McCaul 

 

Wednesday Evening Adults:  

Auditorium - “The Book of           

Colossians” taught by 

  Bob Stump 

ATTENDANCE 6/5:  Bible class: 169   Worship: 224              

CONTRIBUTION 6/5:  $8,808.69 

AVG. WEEKLY CONTRIBUTION May: $6,232.70                                                

BUILDING PLEDGE FUND:  $641,978.67 

CHANGE CONTRIBUTIONS:  $3,433.25 

Speakers and Sermons 

To Request Recordings: 
avroom@puyallupcofc.org 

The Mind of Christ is Faithful in 

Opposition 
  

It is well known that our culture has been gradually 

becoming more ungodly over the past several 

generations. In 1962 the Engel v. Vitale court case 

removed prayer from schools and the 1973 Roe v. 

Wade case ruled that it is lawful to kill the unborn. 

Since that time Christianity has grown to face more 

cultural opposition with seemingly no end in sight. 

The persecution faced by Christians in the first 

century was far more intense than anything most of us 

can fathom. Paul and Silas were unlawfully beaten in 

Philippi, but they went on to preach the gospel and 

establish a church there (Acts 16). It was to this 

church that Paul wrote, "Only conduct yourselves in a 

manner worthy of the gospel of Christ, so that 

 

Elder for June:  Chris Bartlett 

Care Group for June:  Bob Stump   

 

AM Sermon: 

Tommy Maxwell 

“Watch Me Pray” 

Matthew 6:5-15 

 

PM Sermon: 

Tommy Maxwell 

“Proper Attitude in Prayer” 

 

 

June 12, 2022 

    Elders:   

            Chris Bartlett               (253) 732-7313 

  Gene McCaul    (253) 381-1990 

  Bob Sallee    (253) 209-0074 

  Ken Wilson    (253) 820-9150 

____________ 

   Deacons: 
 

          Jay Bowers– Safety               John Dacca– Buildings 

          Mark Brown– A/V                Graham Milligan– Education 

          Jean Charpentier– Youth    Jeff Nighswonger– Fellowship

                                  Bill Staggs– Benevolence  

                                   _____________ 

 

Pulpit Minister: Tommy Maxwell                (318)-351-3475 

   Associate Minister:  Bob Stump                   (206) 664-1814 

   Counseling Center:  Ken Wilson                  (253) 820-9150 
____________ 

 

   Secretary:  Carolyn McCaul                            (253) 845-6312 

   Secretary/Bookkeeper:  Shannon Dacca    (253) 861-8280 



Family News Prayer List 

whether I come and see you or remain absent, I will 

hear of you that you are standing firm in one spirit, 

with one mind striving together for the faith of the 

gospel; in no way alarmed by your 

opponents..." (Phil. 1:27-28, NASB). Even in a culture 

that was willing to physically attack the church, Paul 

encouraged them to remain faithful. One of the main 

keys to this kind of faithfulness can be seen in what 

Paul wrote and is still just as important today. He 

wrote that he wanted to hear of them 

"striving together." 

As the world today grows more hostile to the truth, 

the way for us to remain faithful is to encourage and 

rely on one another. God calls us to faithfulness, but 

He does not ask us to remain faithful all by ourselves. 

In order to be faithful we must be connected to and 

active in the Lord's church.  

 

Tommy  

Prayer List (cont.) Family News (cont.) 

FaithBuilders: The 8th Annual 

FaithBuilders workshop will be 

Thursday - Saturday, July 7th-9th, at 

the Lakeview church of Christ in Tacoma. Please see the 

flyer on the bulletin board for all the details. 

Puget Sound Men’s Retreat: Attention 

Men: Mark your calendars for 

September 16th-17th for the Puget 

Sound Area Church Of Christ Men's Retreat. Please see 

the flyer on the bulletin board or talk to Jonathan 

Karkosky for more details. 

Puyallup Ladies’ Day: Ladies, 

please mark your calendars for 

Saturday, October 8th for 

Puyallup’s ladies’ day. The theme for the day is 

“Devoted to One Another.”  Please see the flyer on the 

bulletin board for all the details.  

 Please pray for God’s intervention with the situation in 

Ukraine.  Pray for peace to prevail. 

 Dottie Jensen is requesting prayers for herself. She is 

struggling with many things which are also causing her 

depression. Please pray that God would help her and give 

her strength.  

 Kirsti Rebic is requesting prayers for healing and guidance. 

She is in chronic pain and will likely need surgery. She is 

hoping to avoid surgery since she is concerned about taking 

pain medications while still nursing her baby, and the current 

formula shortage is leaving her concerned about her 

options. 

 Praise God! Bonnie (Jeff & Cindy Oden’s friend) who had 

gone missing, has been found and is now under medical 

care.   Please pray for her continued healing.   

 Mark Farley’s parents are requesting prayers for their friends, 

Senna and Otis. Senna is having health issues with her 

gallbladder, liver, and bile ducts. Please pray for 

improvements to these health issues.  

 Cara (Jo Vaughn’s granddaughter) will be having surgery on 

June 13th to remove the mass in her abdomen. There are 

additional concerns because she only has one kidney. Please 

pray for all to go well with Cara’s surgery and recovery. 

 Jay Bowers’ mom made it safely home to Montana and 

started rehab therapy, but it was revealed that she has a fairly 

large mass in her esophagus that has been getting 

progressively worse. She can barely swallow anything more 

than liquids now.  She will likely need surgery to remove it 

soon. Please pray for surgery and for all her recovery to go 

well. 

 Janae (Jay & Renee Bowers’ daughter) has covid and is trying 

to take care of a 3 month old. Please pray for a quick recovery 

and for the baby not to come down with covid.  

 Hugh Kile’s nephew passed away recently. During the 

memorial service Hugh’s nephew’s mother had a heart attack 

and died.  Please pray for the Kile family especially Hugh’s 

brother during their time of grief. 

 Monique Stolzman has improved a lot and is now home. 

Please continue to pray for her full recovery.  

 Pat Conrad appreciates all the prayers and cards from 

everyone She is walking short distances now without walking 

aids. Please continue to pray for her full recovery.  

Goodbyes:  Please join us for a going 

away party for James, Tricia, and 

Savanna Heath today following the 

morning worship. They will be moving back to Texas.  

We will be serving cookies, coffee and water. 

Teen Friday Night Alive:  The next teen 

FNA will be June 17th, 6:00-9:300 pm, at 

the church building. Dinner will be provided. Please 

contact JP Charpentier with any questions.  

Tuesdays at the Park:  The first Tuesday at 

the Park will be June 14th, 11:00 am, at the 

South Hill Park (86th Ave. E. and 144th St. E. 

on South Hill in Puyallup). This is a time for all 

the children and their parents or grandparents to get 

together to play and fellowship with one another. 

Remember to bring a sack lunch. Please see the flyer on 

the bulletin board for all the details.     


